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Dear Parents     22
nd

 January 2016 

 

We are all settled! 
I am pleased to say that our Little Rascals are now all 

settled in and the years curriculm is in full swing. I want 

to thank all our Parent’s for allowing us to be a part of 

your Little Rascals life. Wow! We have such amazing 

Parents this year and amazing Little Rascals, I have no 

doubt that this will be our best year yet! 

 

Communication 
Please feel free to contact me any time if you have any 

concerns or questions, like I said in my previous letter, I 

am here for you and I will do everything in my power to ensure that you and your Little 

Rascal are always happy ☺ Please remember that I teach the Grasshopper class, so if I 

don’t respond immediately, please be patient, I will respond as soon as I can. Please 

remember to message me or call me when your little one is not coming to school, we 

worry about them when they are not here. 

 

Contracts and Parent’s information 
Please note that you have until the end of January to hand in all contracts and 

outstanding documents, there is still a lot of contracts outstanding for 2016. Please 

complete them and return them to school ASAP. Thank you to all the Parents for 

sending their requirements. You are all Amazing and we appreciate it so much. Thank 

you! 
 

Extra Mural Activities 
I hope that you have chosen an extra mural activity. Please remember that they are not 

compulsory and that they are separate from the school. We will now also be having 

AFRIKAANS lessons presented by Nadia Viljoen. They will be in the afternoon, please 

contact her on 082 641 3438 should you be interested.  

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Please remember we are planning on having our Parent’s evening at Laaerskool 

Tzaneen on 11
th
 Feb, we are just waiting for confirmation from Laerskool, as soon as 

the date is set, we will let you know immediately. Please ensure that you keep this date 

free and that you are able to join us that evening. 

 

Receiving newsletters via email 
I am in the process of setting up all of our Parent’s 

email addresses so that I can send you the newsletters 

via email. This is will make it much easier for our 

Parents, especially those living far away. We have 144 

children currently registered at Little Rascals, so you can imagine the amount of admin 

this will take to enter each Parent’s email address, please help me out by sending me an 

email from the account you wish to receive the correspondence so that I can just save it. 

Pretty please, this would make my job just that tad bit easier. I would really appreciate 

it. Even if we have corresponded previously via email, I still need to save your address 

under your child’s name and in the correct class. 

 

 

Please remember if there is anything you need or are unhappy with, 

please DON’T HESITATE to contact me so that I can solve the 

problem or answer your questions ASAP. I can’t improve or sort out 

problems that I know nothing about. PLEASE no matter how big or 

how small, please let me know. I want all of my parents and my Little 

Rascals to ALWAYS be 110% satisfied with the service that you 

receive from Little Rascals! Thanks again to all our amazing Parent’s 

and their Little Rascals. You are already a part of our family and we love you! 

 

 

May the good Lord bless 

and keep you and your 

family! 

Kind Regards 

Leighan Waterston  

083 693 4130 

 

 

 

_______________  ______________ 

Principal’s signature   Parent’s signature 


